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Ms. Jordan Kessler,
 
The OCD will withdraw your NSL application, as requested.
 
Thank you,
 
Leonard R. Lowe
Engineering Bureau
OCD - EMNRD
5200 Oakland Ave. NE
Albuquerque, N.M. 87113
C: 505-930-6717
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Jordan Kessler <Jordan_Kessler@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 1:35 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
<OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Withdraw of NSL application
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Hi Leonard,
 
EOG would like to request that the NSL application for the Ruthless 509H be withdrawn.  The Action
ID is 90673, and the reference ID is PLEL 2207730853.  The application was submitted on 3/16/22
and on modified 3/18/22.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thanks!
Jordan
 
Jordan Kessler
Senior Regulatory Advisor

125 Lincoln Avenue, Suite 213
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Mobile: (432) 488-6108
Office: (575) 748-4158
jordan_kessler@eogresources.com
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ID NO. 90673

03/16/22 LRL NSL pLEL2207730853

NSL - 8338






















